LARSEN DRAINAGE DISTRICT MEETING
JUNE 30, 2009

Immediately following the public hearing, Larsen Drainage District chairman called the
meeting to order. Those present: Abe Eckstein, Chairman

Jerry Peterson

Gary Rubbert

Also Present; Mike Siefert, Martenson & Eisley
Bill Glady

Chairman Abe Eckstein made the motion to accept Paul Anderson’s newly formed parcel
into the drainage district. This was seconded by Jerry Peterson. Motion carried 3-0.

Abe Eckstein said that the State Engineer had contacted him regarding the cleanout of the
drainage ditch. Abe Eckstein went through the letter he had received from Mr. McClure

and DNR. The Drainage District plans to cleanout from Oakridge Road going north
starting in August 2009.

Jerry Peterson made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Gary Rubbert. Motion carried 3-
0

Respectfully submitted,

Joanne Sievert, Clerk



